Monthly Family Newsletter





Celebrate Father's Day!

On June 19th, families from all across our country celebrate Father's Day. It is a day when we spend time with our father and father figures, talk with them or remember our moments shared and be thankful for his unconditional love. It is important to think about shared memories and be thankful for the men in your life who provided guidance, encouragement and support when you needed it most.

As fathers, it is our responsibility to leave a legacy so that our children and generations to come will remember us as the person who they turned to when they needed us and felt the unconditional love of their father.

The smallest moments can make the biggest impact!







MIKE KILDEE

Mike has been working at Educare for about 9 months as an Family Engagement Coordinator. He loves to fish, hunt, hike, and go camping. His favorite color is green and he loves fish and seafood. His very favorite season is summer and his current favorite book is The 1619 Project: A New Origin Story. If he had a superpower, it would be to remain young so that he could keep up with this kids and grand kids. That sure is an awesome super power!

"What I love about working at Educare Flint is getting to know families and to learn from them. We have a very supportive staff who genuinely care about children, families, and one another."



Mark Your Calendars:

Important Dates

- June 2: Virtual Parent Cafe
- June 3: Early Head Start Bridging Ceremony 10 am 1:30 pm
- June 15: EduShare Market Order Due
- June 16: Father's Day Celebration 3:15 pm 4 pm
- June 17: Cummings Bridging Ceremony (Educare Flint Room 130) 10 am - 11:45 am
- June 17: Family Fun Day, C/A Middle School Football Field 10 am - 12 pm
- June 22: EduShare Market Curbside Pick-Up
- June 24: Head Start Bridging Ceremony 9:30 am 12:15 pm
- June 28: Parent Policy Zoom Meeting 9:30 am 11:30 am

Head Start/Early Head Start Re-Enrollment

Parents/Guardians.

The Family Engagement Team at Educare and Cummings have been working hard over the past few months assisting families with gathering the necessary documents and signatures needed to ensure that children who are returning to Educare or Cummings next year are placed in a classroom. If you have not done so already, please talk with Katelyn Broughton or your Family Engagement Enrollment Specialist to review and update your child's file ASAP. Katelyn can be reached at 810-600-5459. This must be done to ensure your child's placement for the 2022-2023 school year at Educare & Cummings.



From Our **Executive Director**

JA'NEL JAMERSON

Happy Month of the Dad! We at Educare Flint are excited to honor all of the fathers, grandfathers, uncles, brothers, cousins, and extended family who have earned the coveted title of dad to our students.

We celebrate you every day, but we want to make this month special. As we celebrate all that you do, please take a moment to celebrate yourselves on being the first, best, and most important teachers in the lives of your children.



EDUCARE FLINT

1000 Gladwyn, Flint, MI 48504 | 810-600-5400 | www.educareflint.org ©2020 Educare Flint. All rights reserved.